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Subject: Golf

-----Original Message----- 
From: Thomas O'Brien  
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 8:41 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Golf 

I have been playing golf on city courses for over 60 years.  I think they are great green spaces and should be kept as 
parks. 
I hope my grandkids can be playing on city golf courses in another 60 years. 

Tom O’Brien 


